
Minutes of 10.6.17 meeting at Dodworth 

 
 
Present: Sandra Fall, Sue Hartshorn, Muriel Stonehewer, Carol 
Parkinson, Meryl Griffiths, Ellie Minnie 
 
Apologies: Margaret Dennison, Anne-Marie Wilcock, Julia Hodgson, 
Beth Ely, Daphne Hodkinson 
 
Teaching/Discussion 

Sandra read from Acts 2:1-4 and encouraged discussion on the 
topic of tongues.  Everyone shared there thoughts and experience 
and we learnt a lot from each other.   
It was acknowledged that this was a very productive way of doing a 
teaching session in a small group as everyone felt able to 
contribute openly sharing their own personal testimonies.  It was 
noted that perhaps this was a way that we could implement future 
teaching sessions.  
 

Some time was spent in prayer.   
 
Ladies prepared to speak at churches  
It was felt to be important that we have some ladies who would be 
prepared to speak at churches annual WA events through this year. 
Sandra Fall   Daphne Hodkinson 
Muriel Stonehewer  Jan Shepherd 
Carole Parkinson  Pauline Downing 
Meryl Griffiths   Margaret Dennison 
 

 
Roles? 
 Contact secretary - Ellie Minney appointed 
 Minute secretary - appoint at meetings? 
 Advertiser/Web page - Meryl to speak with NJ 
 Treasurer - Daphne Hodkinson 
 Secretary - Sandra Fall? 
 Leader ? 
 Prayer Co-ordinator ? 

 
 
Next meeting 30th September Bedworth Church CV12 9DH 
 


